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A video of the pōwhiri was emailed to you on Tuesday 6 December. This video is 
made available to Erebus whānau courtesy of Ngāti Whātua Ōrākei Trust. With their 
blessing, you are welcome to share the video and photograph with your wider family, 
but please note it is for personal use only and not to be shared online.  
 
The video is only available to people who have been provided with the link and is not 
publicly visible on the Ministry’s Vimeo channel. 
 
If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact 
oia@mch.govt.nz.  
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this 
decision. Information about how to make a complaint is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602. 
 
 
Nāku noa, nā 

 
 
Glenis Phillip-Barbara 
Pou Mataaho o Te Hua - Deputy Chief Executive, Delivery 
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